
The U.S. Embassy in Budapest, the Fulbright Commission in Hungary,  
and the Budapest College of  Communication and Business,  

have the honor of inviting you to a program on the  
 

2008 U.S. Presidential Elections 
 

The program will feature remarks by  
 

U.S. Ambassador April H. Foley,  
 

as well as American Fulbright Scholars and representatives from  
Democrats Abroad and Republicans Abroad. 

 
Noted Hungarian journalist Janos Betlen will be the moderator  

for the discussions. 
 

The day-long program, which will be in English, will also feature  
a buffet lunch.  Admission to the event is free. 

 
Time: Tuesday, October 14, 9:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. 

Venue: Budapest College of  Communication and Business  
Budapest IX. Nagy Lajos király útja 1-9 

 
If interested, please contact election@usembassy.hu. 
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